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Head of International Cooperation Office

Greeting from Jenderal Soedirman University,

We are extending our warmest invitation to your university to send participant to participate in
our beneficial program, Project Based Learning (PBL) Program at Jenderal Soedirman
University, Indonesia from August 5 to 12, 2018.

The title of PBL is Preservation and Economic Utilization of Mangrove Forest of Segara Anakan,
Cilacap, Central Java, Indonesia (case study of environmental degradation in relation to
economic empowerment). Targeted outcomes from this program are stronger collaboration
among consortium members and university partners, increasing number of exchange students,
increasing knowledge and awareness on global environmental issues, and providing experience
of interdisciplinary and multinational teamwork approach in dealing with global environmental
issues.

In the connection with this as our honorable partner, we would like to offer five (5) PBL
scholarships to your five students. This scholarship will cover registration fee, tuition and
materials, all activities expenses, accommodation, meals (breakfast and lunch), and local
transport.

We also invite one professor from Nong Lam University who expert in mangrove study, to join
this program as a teacher and program supervisor. Unsoed will cover return ticket and all
accommodation for professor during the program. Attached is the brochure, program details
and application form for your students. Please send us your student’s name and relevant
documents.

For more inquiries, please contact Mr. Basuki Iman Cahyono, phone +62 281 628710, email:
iro@unsoed.ac.id.






